
 

 

September 8, 2015 

The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings 

The Honorable Patrick Meehan 

The Honorable Peter King 

The Honorable Michael Fitzpatrick 

The Honorable Carolyn Maloney 

The Honorable Robin Kelly 

The Honorable Dan Donovan 

 

To Ranking Member Cummings and Reps. Meehan, King, Fitzpatrick, Maloney, Kelly and 
Donovan, 

On behalf of the 1,100 institutions and nearly 2,000 individual members of the International 
Association of Campus Law Enforcement Administrators, Inc. (IACLEA), I am writing to inform 
you of our full support for The Gun Trafficking Prevention Act of 2015. We applaud this 
bipartisan measure that is intended to attack the issue of straw purchasers and provide 
enhanced penalties for other criminal activity involving firearms, while protecting the rights of 
legal, law abiding gun owners. 

We hope this and similar measures will prevent senseless acts of gun violence in the future. 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions. 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

Christopher G. Blake 
Executive Director 


